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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Catholic Schools See Increased Enrollment for 2021-2022  
 
GREEN BAY, Wis. (Sept. 28, 2021) – While Catholic Schools across the country have experienced a decline in 
enrollment due to the pandemic, the Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Green Bay have experienced one of 
the largest increases in enrollment. Between 2020 and 2021, overall, there was a 4.8% increase in enrollment.   
 
“We’ve not seen this many students enrolled since the 2014-2015 school year,” states Todd Blahnik, 
Superintendent of Schools. “What’s unique about the growth, is that it is spread throughout our entire 16 
county area. From the northern schools to Oshkosh, we have seen families continue to choose to send their 
children to our Catholic schools.”   
 
Blahnik attributes the growth to several things.  “First, we were able to offer in-person education the entire last 
year (2020-21), while many of our public-school counterparts remained virtual.  Second, our staffs went above 
and beyond in supporting the students and families during this time. Finally, we added two new high schools 
offering instruction in the classical school tradition in the Green Bay and Kaukauna area that have been 
incredibly well received.” Blahnik sees the trend continuing as other schools within the diocese look at 
expansion.  
 
For those interested in exploring Catholic schools as an option, please contact Lori Paul, Advancement 
Director for Catholic Schools at 920-272-8163 or lpaul@gbdioc.org.  
 

### 
 

Who we are: As friends and followers of Jesus, the Catholic Diocese of Green Bay is devoted to fostering 
households and communities of discipleship through the mission and ministry of the Catholic Church. We are 
missionary disciples striving to lead all people to the Kingdom of God. Established in 1868, the diocese is 
composed of 324,000 Catholics in 16 counties: Brown, Calumet, Door, Florence, Forest, Kewaunee, Langlade, 
Manitowoc, Marinette, Menominee, Oconto, Outagamie, Shawano, Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago. 
 
Contact: Justine Lodl, director of communications, at 920-272-8213 or jlodl@gbdioc.org; or Sarah Gietman, 
communications coordinator, at 920-272-8209 or sgietman@gbdioc.org.  
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